
 

  
“Would you be in favor of the RMS 

roster being mailed via e-mail, as an 

option? And, would you request 

                 one rather than a hard copy?” 
                                            [March - 112 responding] 

 

   Well, here are the results. I would have expected the IN FAVOR 

“Yes’s” to be 100%. Why would a collector object to someone else 

having the option? I suspect those respondents misread the 

question. [Note: The “N/A” responses were those who didn’t want 

the roster in any form] 

 

   BUT...I have since been informed by Linda that we already HAVE the e-mail roster option! It turns 

out that I e-mailed the current roster to some members in 2016, and I thought that was a one-time thing, 

but, no, it’s permanently available to members. So, Linda won’t be working on the 2019-2020 Roster 

until later in the year, but I’m making up the mailing list for the e-mail recipients now so it’s ready to 

go when Linda and I need it.  

 

   The 65 respondents above who indicated that they would request an e-roster, and any other 

members, should e-mail me (rmsed@matchpro.org) that request so I can sign them up. Signing 

up means that you will be taken off the hard copy roster mailing list and receive the roster via e-mail. 

Also, please indicate the format you prefer (.doc, .xls, or .pdf.), and we’ll do our best to accommodate 

you. (I actually can’t open .xls files on my daily workhorse computer [I’m still using Windows XP], but 

I assume that if Linda sends me the roster in .xls I can still forward it to those who want it.) 

 

 

In Favor? 

 

Yes - 

 

No - 

 

N/A 

92 
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Request? 

 

Yes - 

 

No - 

 

N/A 

65 
 

44 
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